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Date: Friday 25th October 
 

Our Gospel Value this week was humility and our certificates were awarded to Cj and Isla 
Another busy week to end the half term in year 3. The children have been learning how to add and 
subtract 3 digit numbers using the column method. This has been with carrying over of both tens and 
ones! In English, we used the book ‘The Tunnel’ to write letters in the first person as one of the 
characters. In History, we rounded off our Stone age unit and thought about what changed in Britain 
from Stone Age to Iron Age. We played some great games of netball this week, the children have 
worked hard on their attacking and defending skills, shooting and ensuring they do not move with the 
ball. In art, we used charcoal to draw stone age animals on stop of the backgrounds we had previously 
painted. We completed an experiment in science where we looked at the size of a shadow when you 
move the sources of light. We really enjoyed this! 
 
99 Club 
Well done to Sean, Finley and Neve for getting their 99 club certificates this week. 
 
Accelerated reader quizzes 
It is lovely that the children are completely quizzes and reading so much. If they finish the book in the 
school day, we will try to find the time to complete the quiz. If they do finish the book at home, please 
do the quiz at home. We are having a frequent number of children saying “I have finished the book but 
not done the quiz” when they arrive in the mornings and its difficult to fit it all in! 
 
Attendance/Lateness 
We are having a real push on attendance and lateness. Please remember, the doors are open 8:40-8:55 
and we do keep the register open until 9am. After this point, the office may mark your child as ‘late’ 
which can affect overall attendance if this is an often occurrence.  
 
PE 
PE days will remain the same after half term. It may be getting chillier so do remember the children an 
wear navy tracksuit bottoms and school jumper. If you do not have the school PE jumper, children can 
wear their usual school cardigan/jumper/fleece.  
 
Autumn 1- done!! 
Wow! What an 8 weeks it has been. We have really enjoyed getting to know your children and starting 
their year 3 learning journey. They have all worked so hard, impressed us with their attitude to learning 
and tried their best. We are really looking forward to autumn two and continuing to work hard! Well 
done everyone.  
 
 
Have a wonderful half term. We will see you on Tuesday 5th November. 
 
Mrs. Hutton, Miss Warwick and Mrs. Miller 



 
Spellings 

 

Creating adverbs using the suffix -ly 
(root word ends in ‘y’ with more than 

one syllable) 

happily  
angrily  
lazily  
easily  
busily  

greedily  
messily 
 wearily  
cheekily  
clumsily 

 

Today’s spelling score: 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading TTRS Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the 
week. 
 
https://global-
zone61.renaissance-
go.com/welcomeportal/1892365   

Please 
complete at 
least 15 
minutes of 
TTRS. 

Learn your 
spellings and 
use each word 
in a sentence. 
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